
 

 

WEB NOTICE 

 

 

Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka 

Ministry of Health 

 

Extension of the deadline for the submission of Expression of Interest (EOI) 

 

Name of the Procuring Entity: Directorate of Healthcare Quality & Safety 

Name of the Project: Procurement of a local consultant to develop the Sri Lankan Hospital 

Accreditation Standards Book and to conduct a pilot study 

Grant: HiQi Project of the Global Fund 

 

The deadline for the submission of Expression of Interest (EOI) has extended till 2.00 pm on 

18th December 2024 as per the guidance of the Sri Lanka Guidelines for Selection & 

Employment of Consultants. The rest of the content of the following document on calling for 

EOI remains unchanged as given below. 

 

Chairperson, Departmental Consultancy Procurement Committee 

Directorate of Healthcare Quality & Safety, 

Premises of Castle Street Hospital for Women, 

Colombo 08 

 
























